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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Larry Hogan, Governor - Boyd K. Rutherford, Lt. Governor - Dennis R. Schrader, Secretary

August 13, 2021
Dear Adult Medical Day Care Provider:

Thank you for your participation in the recent provider survey. Your feedback and input are
invaluable.

In our continued drive to fully reopen Maryland, we have provided approval through September
30, 2021 for the continued use of the Adult Medical Day Care (AMDC) administrative per diem
rate of 85 percent for program participants who are not receiving in-person care. Providers are
still required to complete the Office of Health Care Quality Connection Form to receive the
administrative rate.

We are requesting federal approval to amend our Appendix K waiver authority to allow a phased
unwind plan that may extend beyond September 30, 2021. The Department of Health is
committed to working with you to ensure your facilities reopen safely and fully.

We will provide additional details as they become available. Please do not hesitate to contact us
in the interim should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

S e ettt

Steven R. Schuh
Deputy Secretary
Health Care Financing and Medicaid
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